
Dear Parents ,  

Our Year 6 Faith in Action children have responded to Pope Francis’ Laudato Si 

and his call for us to action concrete ways to care for our common home.  

This year our Year 6 children would like to reduce the amount of card and 

paper in school through their very own Christmas Card Shop.  Reducing the 

number of Christmas cards bought and brought into school will reduce the 

amount needing to be produced and therefore reduce deforestation. Every 

little helps!  

This year, we ask that children and staff buy only one Christmas card to send to 

the whole class (rather than individual cards) from the Year 6 Christmas Card 

Shop.  

Year 6 have a fabulous Christmas Card Shop that will be open daily, each 

morning playtime, in the Year 5/6 Intervention Room from Thursday 5th 

December until Tuesday 17th December.  

Each card will be 50p.  

All money raised will be used by the Year 6 children to buy hats, gloves, and 

socks for the homeless who will visit the People’s Kitchen, Bath Lane, 

Newcastle this Christmas. In 2023 the children raised an amazing £130 and this 

Year 6 hope to beat that amount! 

We thank you in advance for your generosity and support of the Faith In Action 

Christmas Card Shop. 

Thank You,  

Year 6  

 

 


